StraightLine Kentucky

January 18, 2024

Ms. Linda Bridwell
Executive Director

Public Service Commission
211 Sower Bivd

Frankfort, KY 40601

RE: Case No. 2023-00352

Lyon County Water District

Request to Add Miller to Service File for ARF Application and
Request for Extension to Respond to Deficiency Letter

Dear Ms. Bridwell:

I will be assisting Garrison-Quincy-KY-O-Heights Water District with the ARF application process
for Case No. 2023-00352. Please have me added to the service file as:

Robert K. Miller

Straightline Kentucky LLC

113 North Birchwood Ave.
Louisville, Kentucky 40206
bob.miller@straightlineky.com
502-500-1458

In addition, | respectfully request an extension to remediate the deficiencies identified in the
Deficiency Letter dated January 2, 2024. | apologize for the tardiness of this request, but Ariel
Baker, the project leader from Kentucky Rural Water Association for this application, has been
away on emergency medical leave and | was delayed in providing this notice to Kentucky Public
Service Commission. | anticipate that an extension to February 1, 2024 will be needed to
remediate the deficiencies. -

Sincerely,

b bl

Robert K. Miller



